From: Jill Hignett < <u>i.hignett@hrlawyers.com.au</u>>
Sent: Tuesday, 22 September 2020 4:28 PM

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP < Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au >

Cc: AMOD <<u>AMOD@fwc.gov.au</u>>; Liz.Grey@ashurst.com; Ben.Martin@nortonwhite.com;

<u>kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com</u>; Simon Lutton < <u>simon@afap.org.au</u>>; <u>DTrindade@claytonutz.com</u>; <u>ahudson@claytonutz.com</u>; <u>keira.nelson@nortonwhite.com</u>; <u>jennifer.andrews@nortonwhite.com</u>;

andrew@afap.org.au

Subject: RE: AM2018/14 - Air Pilots Award 2010

Dear Associate

We are in receipt of your correspondence dated 15 September 2020 in relation to the Air Pilots Award 2020 and the correspondence received from Ashurst and the AFAP below.

We are seeking instructions from Alliance Airlines Pty Ltd regarding these matters and respectfully request that we be given until close of business on Monday 28 September 2020 to provide our client's views in regard to the proposals.

Kind regards

Jill Hignett



Jill Hignett | Director

Accredited Specialist - Workplace Relations

D 07 3211 7156 **P** 07 3211 3350 **M** 0408 813 504

Suite 1, level 14, 344 Queen Street, Brisbane Q 4000

E j.hignett@hrlawyers.com.au W www.hrlawyers.com.au





Liability limited by a scheme approved under professional standards legislation.

This email (including all attachments) is for the use of the addressee(s) only. If you have received it in error, please notify us by reply email, delete it from your system and destroy any copies. This email is also subject to copyright. No part of it should be reproduced, adapted or distributed without the copyright owner's consent. Emails may contain viruses or other defects and may not be replicated

successfully on other systems. We make no warranties in relation to these matters. We do not accept liability for any loss or damage

caused by any viruses or defects. We advise you to carry out your own virus checks on this email and any attachments.